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Seattle City Council Vote: Employment Status of Uber Drivers

News

12.14.15


Todd Lyon was guest speaker on KPLU Radio on December 14, 2015. The segment discussed a

Seattle City Council vote  that will determine the employment status of Uber drivers. 





Todd was discussed some of the issues with the recent ordinance proposal.

To listen to the segment, visit KPLU Radio.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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